
 

TREE BOARD MEETING 

August 20, 2025 at 5:30 PM 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 

 

 

INTRODUCTION OF NEW BOARD MEMBERS AND STAFF 

SUBJECT: 

 

 

Staff will introduce new Board Members to the existing board and 

will introduce themselves to the members of the Dundee Tree Board.  

 

New Board Members are: 

 Edwin D. Manucy – The Town Commission approved Edwin 

Manucy to service on the Town of Dundee Tree at the 

07/08/2025 Town Commission Meeting. Mr. Manucy has 

traveled and lived worldwide and would like to help the 

people of Dundee by rejuvenating the town for everyone to 

enjoy and make memories.  

 Rhonda Sara – The Town Commission approved Rhonda Sara 

to serve on the Town of Dundee Tree Board at the 07/08/2024 

Town Commission Meeting. Ms. Sara has been a resident of 

Dundee for four (4) years. She also serves as the Vice-Chair 

of the Vision Committee. She has been a member of 4-H,  

FFA Member & Secretary, and Farm and Garden experience. 

She is dedicated to the Town’s events.   

  

Staff members for the Tree Board are: 

 Melissa Glogowski  –  Administrative Assistant  

 Lorraine Peterson – Development Services Director 

 John Vice  –  Public Works Director (Facilities, Fleet, Parks 

& Recreation, Streets, Sanitation, Stormwater) 
 

 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

 

N/A 
 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

N/A  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

N/A 

ATTACHMENTS: Edwin Manucy Application 

Rhonda Sara Application  

 


